
An Urgent Message For 
Menthol Cigarette 

Smokers

Politcians in Trenton are working to make New 
Jersey the only state to ban menthol cigarettes. 

This ineffective ban would cost New Jersey 
hundreds of millions of dollars and will force you 

to travel out of state to buy menthols. 

YOU CAN STOP THIS
CONTACT YOUR LEGISLATORS TODAY

Visit the link below to send a letter to your 
legislator 

www.njgca.org/menthol-cigarettes


